
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Investor Alert 

 

The Anguilla Financial Services Commission (“the Commission’) is informing the public that 

the entity “Anguilla Capital” is not registered or licensed with the Commission to provide any 

service in or from within Anguilla. 

 

Also, Anguilla Capital is not licensed by the Eastern Caribbean Securities Regulatory 

Commission to provide investment services in or from within Anguilla.  

 

Please refer to the investor alert notice below: 

 

http://www.ecsrc.com/PDFs/ECCBLIB-543886-v4-

Investor_Alert_for_Anguilla_Capital.pdf#543886-v4-Investor_Alert_for_Anguilla_Capital.pdf 

 

 

Anguilla Financial Services Commission 

15 December 2011 
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